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Tuesday September 19th Meeting 6:30 P.M. at the Carrollton Depot 
 

The Public is cordially invited. 

Light refreshments will be served. 

Kathy Powell to Speak to the Historical Society’s 
 September 19th Meeting at the Carrollton Depot 

 

Kathy Powell, formerly of Carrollton, will be our guest speaker Tuesday night.  This will 

be another presentation in our “Remembering the Old Days” in Carrollton and Carroll 

County.   Kathy was born in Carrollton but moved away as a young girl.  Her grandpar-

ents home was on Depot (now Bradley) Street. Kathy's childhood memories of Carroll-

ton are a walk down memory lane. She is bringing her pictures of Carrollton and 

of people from long ago that will surely stir memories from everybody. Kathy was look-

ing at our great web-site and asked for information about family, friends and the Carroll-

ton area.  
 

When asked if  she would like to help CCHS with a remembering program, Kathy was 

delighted to be able to come back to Carrollton to meet with us. She is looking forward 

to the opportunity to meet with more of people here and hopefully some old family 

friends. 
 

Please plan to attend our first fall meeting.  Bring friends and family members and intro-

duce them to our society and show them the beautifully restored Carrollton Depot. 
 

We hope to see you there! 
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    Message from President Scott Eldred    
 

September is here- it has been a very wet summer. We had more rain this summer than I can remember in this 
area of Georgia. As a result we had a poor garden and our flowers had issues from the rain and humidity.   
We have some exciting programs for September and October to be held at the Historic Carrollton Depot.  
 

For the September 19th meeting, we will be doing another one of the great “remembering” programs with Kathy 
Powell. Kathy was born in Carrollton but moved away at a young age.  Her grandparents lived on Depot (now 
Bradley) Street. Kathy's childhood memories of Carrollton are a walk down memory lane. Her pictures of Car-
rollton and of people from long ago will surely stir memories from everybody. Kathy was looking at our great 
web-site and asked for information about family, friends and the Carrollton area. We were able to help with the 
information she wanted.  I was very happy when Kathy and her husband came to Carrollton for a visit.  
When asked if  she would like to help CCHS with a remembering program,Kathy was delighted to be able to 
come back to Carrollton to meet with us. She is looking forward to the opportunity to meet with more of people 
here and hopefully some old family friends. 
 

Our October meeting speaker will be Janis Stallings, the daughter of John T. and Helen Faye Lewis. She is a 
history teacher in the Carrollton school system. CCHS is always looking to get young people involved. Janis 

can bring history to life on many levels to children and young people. I am sure the program will be fascinating 

to everybody.    Scott Scott Scott Scott  

Volunteers Welcome 

CCHS is involved in many projects now that can use your 

help. Whatever your talent may be, your effort can con-

tribute to the successful preservation of the Carroll County 

historical sites, stories, and memories of the people who 

have made the west Georgia area such a special place to 

live.  

We need your help!   Thanks! 



 
CARROLL COUNTY HISTORICAL SOCIETY  

MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION 2017 

 

Individual Membership                               $30 per year 

Family Membership                                    $50 per year 
                                     

Date:           ____________________________ 
 

Name(s):     ______________________________________________________________________ 
 

Address:     ______________________________________________________________________ 

 

City:            ____________________________  State:  ________    ZIP:  ________________ 

 

Home Phone: ___________________________    Cell Phone: _________________________ 

 

* E-mail Address:  _______________________________________________________________ 

 

* E-mail addresses are important for receiving bulletins and announcements  

     sent out concerning the Society activities between newsletters. 

 

Membership   $_________________________      ** Donation   $______________________ 

 

Reason for Donation   __________________________________________________________ 

 

Total Paid     $______________________________ 

 

** Donations to the Society will be used to fund preservation projects in Carroll 

County.  All donations are Tax Deductible. 
 

Members receive our CCHS Newsletter. 

 

 

Mail to:   

 Carroll County Historical Society 

 119 Canterbury Drive 

         Carrollton, GA 30117 


